January 17, 2025

Dr. Keith Sessions, Executive Director Alabama Transfers 101 South Brundidge Street, Suite 107 Troy University ELC Building Troy, Alabama 36081

Dear Dr. Sessions:

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a recent leadership transition at the University of South Alabama and to provide updated contact information for our primary representative for the Articulation and General Studies Committee (AGSC). After 11 years of dedicated service as Associate Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness, Dr. Angela Coleman transitioned to a new role with the Department of Transportation in Washington, D.C. We are grateful for Dr. Coleman's service to the AGSC and contributions to the University of South Alabama.

We are pleased to share that Dr. Julie Estis has agreed to serve as Interim Associate Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness. In this capacity, Dr. Estis will serve as our primary point of contact for the AGSC and Alabama Transfers. Her experience and expertise will ensure continuity of service during this transition.

Please update your records to reflect the following contact information:

Julie Estis, Ph.D., CCC-SLP
Interim Associate Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness
University of South Alabama
307 North University Boulevard, AD 325
Mobile, Alabama 36688
jestis@southalabama.edu
(251) 461-1590

We are grateful for your ongoing work to simplify the transfer of course credit among Alabama's public institutions of higher education and your efforts to oversee and maintain the statewide general studies and articulation program. The collaborative nature of this work is instrumental in supporting student success, and we greatly value the partnership between AGSC, Alabama Transfers, and the University of South Alabama. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely

Jo Bonner President